April 11, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir,

I recieved your letter which
contained an invitation to come meet the
varsity and to attend the Kansas Relays

for which I want to express my sincere

thanks.
I am planning to attend and will

try to be present at 10:00 April 19.

Sincerely yours,



